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Work Planned for Wednesday on [-29 and US-36 Ramps

(KLZA)-- The ramps from southbound Interstate 29 to eastbound U.S. Hwy 36 and from westbound
U.S. Hwy 36 to southbound I-29 will be closed Wednesday, according to the Missouri Department
of Transportation.

A concrete replacement project will close the ramps to all traffic from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. on
Wednesday, Dec. 3, 2014. Motorists will need to use an alternate route during the closure.
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